‘ ' General Site Communication Bulletin
FORT

Site Leadership Team
Subject: Change in Bus Service Between Fort Hills & Fort McMurray

Effective July 20th, 2016, Fort Hills bus service between site and Fort McMurray will be as follows.

Wednesdays Only

Departure time

To Site

Suncor Business Center (SBC) (Fort McMurray) 08:15am

# Dropping off at Mount Robson Lodge first and then Mount Logan Lodge.

From Site
Mount Logan Lodge 16:30pm
Mount Robson Lodge 17:00pm

Please note that there is NO PARKING space available at SBC, and violators are subject to a $250
fine.

If you have any questions or clarifications, please contact Ground Transportation at 780 713 7444 or
through email at: di_fort_hills_gt@suncor.com.

Thank you.

Visit Ground Transportation at sunlink.suncor.com. WWe want your feedback. Please contact us at
droundtransportation@suncor.com with comments or questions.

Sent on behalf of Site Leadership Team

JOURNEY TO ZERO
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